December 16th, 2014

City of Gillette
Planning and Zoning
PO Box 3003
Gillette, Wy. 82717

Attn: Mr. Michael Surface
Re: Rezone Case No. 14.064Z

Dear: Michael

I am requesting a repeal of Rezoning Ordinance No. 14.064Z. This was passed by City Council on
November 18th, 2014. This was subject to a Final Plat being completed with lot lines similar to the metes

and bounds description. We the Owners have decided to repeal the zoning in order to have the land
remain in the C-3 Zoning District.

This is being requested due to the potential buyer Devon Energy requesting no restrictions on the
property, thus the C-3 zoning.

We are requesting the City Council act on this repeal at the earliest possible meetings including
regular and workshop meetings if possible.

If you have any questions, contact me.

Cordially yours,

R~ R




